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Nerang Street between Davenport 
and Scarborough Streets 
 

Nerang Street between Scarborough and Davenport 

Streets will ultimately become a pedestrian mall with a 

light rail station in the centre. Driveway access will be 

maintained for businesses on the northern side of the 

road. No through traffic will be allowed onto 

Scarborough Street. 

To assist businesses during this time, temporary parking has 

been reinstated in Nerang Street between Davenport and 

High Streets until late in 2012.                                                                               
                                                                         The pedestrian plaza and work zone in Nerang Street 

What to expect:                                                                     

 On street parking between Davenport Street and Scarborough Street will be permanently removed at the 

beginning of construction in early April 2012. 

 Barriers and fencing will be erected along the centre parking section between Davenport Street and Scarborough 

Street to contain the work area. 

 The centre median and vegetation will be removed. 

 Public utilities such as Energex will be relocated. 

 From June 2012, Nerang Street between Davenport and Scarborough Streets will be closed to through traffic in 

both directions for more extensive service relocation work.  

 The new track and station construction will start in August 2012.              

 Construction work will be carried out between 6:30 am and 6:30 pm, Monday to Saturday. Works outside of these 

hours will be notified.            

 All pedestrian access, and vehicle access for northern side businesses, between Davenport Street and 

Scarborough Street will be maintained during construction. 
 

About GoldLinQ: 

In June 2011 GoldLinQ was awarded the contract to design, build and operate Stage One of the light rail system. In 

partnership with the State and Federal Government and the Gold Coast City Council, GoldLinQ will deliver a $1 billion 

world-class public transport system for the Gold Coast scheduled to commence operations in 2014.  

Timing of this work is subject to weather conditions and construction constraints. 

Thank you for your patience during the delivery of Queensland's first light rail system. 
For more information call 1800 967 377* or visit www.goldlinq.com.au 

.* Free call within Australia. Call charges may apply from mobile phones. Select the GoldLinQ option. 

http://www.goldlinq.com.au/


 

 

Stage One is the 13-kilometre light rail corridor connecting Griffith University to Broadbeach, passing through the key activity centres of 
Southport and Surfers Paradise. You can keep up-to-date with the progress of the light rail works through the website at 
www.goldcoastrapidtransit.qld.gov.au or call the project hotline on 1800 967 377* and select the GoldLinQ option.  

Email us at information@goldlinq.com.au  * Free call within Australia. Call charges may apply from mobile phones. 
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Scan this barcode on your smartphone (download a free bar code scanner app) 

 for more construction information. 

  

 
Artist’s impression of Nerang Street between Davenport and Scarborough Streets when the light rail is completed. 

 


